THE BRITISH BROADCASTING CORPORATION

Head Office : Broadcasting House, London, W.1

Broadcasting House, 38-40 Park Place, Cardiff

TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAMS: CARDIFF [ililij 26231

Reference: 03/M/MT 23rd July 1953

My Eear Friend,

Very many thanks for your letter and for
all the trouble you have taken over the trans-
lation into French of my male voice par-song.
Your alterations and suggestions are greatly
appreciated and I feel sure that Ir. Gwyn Williams
will be as grateful to you as I am,

It was a great pleasure to meet you and lrs.,
Michaelidos once again, and it is my eaxnest hope
that we may meet under similar circumstances on many
more occasions,

With my best wishes and grateful thanks,
Yours very sincerely,

(Mansel Thomas) e
Head of Welsh Music %

Professor Solon Michaelidos,
40 Leinster Gardens,
London, W."2.
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